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OFFICE OF POSSIBILITY MINISTRIES   
 
March 30, 2023. 
 
TO ALL: MEMBERS IN EAST JAMAICA CONFERENCE OF SEVENTH-DAY 
ADVENTISTS  
 
Re:  April, Autism Awareness Month  
 
Grace and peace to you from God our Father and the Lord Jesus Christ. 2 Corinthians 1:2. 
 
The month of April is Autism Awareness Month and we in East Jamaica Conference are 
aiming to do a five (5) part series for the five issues this will be included in the East Jamaica 
Conference weekly Advisory for the month of April. Autism is one of the many areas covered 
by the Possibility Ministries Department and Understanding Autism will be the title of the 
features for the month.  
 
The Alleyne’s were more than gracious in providing me with the content for the month. The 
Alleyne’s can be found on their YouTube channel called the Autistic Edge. Take a look at the 
tremendous job they are doing to educate and assist those challenged with autism. They too 
are challenge with their son who is on the autism spectrum.     
 
Let us all endeavour to pray for them as they navigate their way through life.  
 
Below are pictures of the Alleyne’s along with the logo for the Autistic Edge.  
 

      
 
Read and be informed. 
 
God’s Speed,  
Yours in the Master’s Hand, 

 
Sheldon Schooler 
Pastor 
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